
We had lots of fun celebrating World Book Day this week! It is one of our favourite days of the year! Reading is one of the most 
important skills we can develop for our young children and having a love of reading opens up lots of opportunities! Thank you to 
all of the parents for the wonderful costumes and colours! It really was lovely to see! We were also over the moon with all of the 

paper plate book characters that came into school too—we  had celebration assembly today where all of our chosen winners 
were awarded with their prizes! 

It was also lovely to welcome over our Year 5 and 6 children from East Boldon Juniors who spent time with our Reception and 
Year 1 children reading books and enjoying some reading activities together. Our Year 2’s had a lovely time at the Juniors too 

and for some, this was their first visit across—so perfect for the early stages of transition! Most of all we had lots of fun! Did you 
spot Wally too across the day?? Asking for the Head Teacher! 


